
Board of Health Minutes 

February 23, 2021 

 

The virtual meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin in 

attendance. 

 

West Auto – 30 Pleasant Street 

Ms. Amodei told the Board that she was contacted by our Agent, Ms. Braley.  She informed her 

that West Auto was doing some remodeling to their establishment and would be requesting a 

variance from local septic regulations for their septic system. 

Selectmen Meeting on February 23, 2021 

The Selectmen discussed a proposed 40B affordable housing plan in Dunstable.  One hundred 

and eleven units are proposed of which 25% is affordable housing.  The proposal is for 1, 2, 3 

bedroom units in a duplex.     

The Board supports the concept of affordable housing.  There are many seniors and others who 

have lived here for many years and find that they cannot now afford their housing.  It would be 

the right thing to do; to offer reasonably priced housing to them. 

The meeting ended at 7:40 p.m. 


